
 
 

 

What is it? 

Responsible Alcohol Service Training (R.A.S.T.) is a program designed to 
discuss responsible alcohol policies, review issues identified by enforcement 

agencies and have an opportunity to meet for networking among peers 
 

What it is NOT? 

R.A.S.T. does not fulfill the State mandated alcohol awareness training 
certification requirement 

 

Who should attend? 

Licensees are mandated by law to attend R.A.S.T. However, the program is 
designed to educate St. Mary’s County servers, sellers, management, and owners 
on alcohol beverage regulatory compliance – so anyone serving or selling alcohol 

will benefit from the training 
 

Where? 

Alcohol Beverage Board Office:   
41650 Tudor Hall Rd., Leonardtown, MD 

 

When? 

Classes are being scheduled based on business type.  Please contact the office to 
see what dates and times are available for your business. 

 Due to the constant changing of COVID-19 transmission rates, classes are being 
limited in size and may be cancelled.  Therefore, you must RSVP – no walk-ins 

will be allowed.  Masking may be required, so please be prepared. 
It is recommended that you call the day before or morning of the class to ensure 

that it has not been cancelled.   
  

If you are scheduled for class but become COVID symptomatic or exposed 
to an infected person, please do not come to the class, but contact the office 
immediately, so we may make arrangements to accommodate you at a later 

time.    
 

(If attendance is mandated, you will not receive a letter of completion if you  
have arrived over ½ hour late) 

 
 There is no cost for the class, however seating is limited.    

RSVP is required:  301-475-4200 x 1600 
Email:  tamara.hildebrand@stmarysmd.com 


